
 
 

Hi! 
 
Thank you so much for your interest in the ByBoet Superhero Day 2021! 
 
What is ByBoet? 
ByBoet is an official charitable organisation (www.byboet.org). We started ByBoet in memory 
of our son, Boet. Boet was born almost 3 years ago, premature at 27 weeks and severely 
growth restricted. He passed away at 8.5 months old after having spent his whole life in 
hospitals. Boet passed away due to severe chronic lung disease. 

 
What is Superhero Day? 
Superhero Day is a day that has been organised by Caat and Eef, Boet’s big sisters, in 
memory of their little brother Boet. It’s a fun dress-up day and is all about the littlest fighters, 
the strongest little people we ever had the honour to meet and our biggest examples.  
 
Our cause this year  
This year we are supporting research, together with Murdoch Children’s Research Institute 
(MCRI). This research aims to better understand lung function straight after birth. The results 
will help to develop better and more personalised resuscitation methods and care for 
premature and sick-born babies. 

When is Superhero Day? 
Superhero Day will take place on November 19, 2021. 
 
How can we donate? 
There are various ways to support our cause: 

1. Donate a gold coin donation at you school/day-care/employer 
2. Go to www.byboet.org/donate  

 
Thank you so much for your contribution however small. 
 
Joris, Marijn, Caat, Eef and Boet Steeman 
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